From: Karyn Schubert
To: licensing

**Subject:** Support for Northside Lounge license **Date:** Wednesday, September 20, 2023 7:01:43 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

## Hello!

I cannot attend the license review meeting today, but wanted to voice my support for approving the license for Northside Lounge.

From my perspective, the north side of Madison is quickly changing - - and for the better. With new housing, adjacent business growth, and shifting demographics of the neighborhood, there's definitely room for expanding the area's availability and variety of nightlife options. Plus, opening another locally owned establishment helps the north side to continue to become a 'destination' neighborhood in our city.

Thanks for your consideration!

Best, Karyn Schubert